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Circular 36 - 2021 
02 December 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
 
Welcome to Samantha Gilberts – WPC Catering Manager  
 
We would like to take the opportunity of saying goodbye to Natasha Temmers and Ralton van Niekerk 
who will be leaving Evergreen Diep River to join WPC at different sites by the end of the month.  
 
We thank them for all their commitment, kindness and hospitality shown to our residents whilst they were 
based at Diep River and we wish them success in their new adventures. 
 
We would like to welcome Samantha Gabriels who joins Diep River today and who will take over from 
Natasha. Samantha has many years’ experience in the hospitality and catering industry both for WPC and 
CPOA.  
 
She has worked with Western Province Catering at the Evergreen Muizenberg village and understands 
the retirement industry.  
 
I hope you make her feel very welcome in our village. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
 
Christine Dempers 
Village Manager 
 
 
 
 

 


